Bayview Primary School
Bayview Rd Glenfield

Auckland 0629

Phone: 09 444 2222

Fax: 09 444 2211

Email: office@bayview.school.nz

23th March 2020
Dear Parents,

The Prime Minister has directed all schools to close in an attempt to stop the spread of
Covid-19.

Bayview School will be closed tomorrow except for the children of essential service workers
who are unable to provide at home supervision. Please note that the Bayview Community
Centre are able to supervise children of essential workers on Tuesday and Wednesday of
this week and then will also have to close fully.

Bayview School will be fully closed from 3pm Wednesday 25th March to all students. This
closure is initially for a 4 week period. We will continue to update you. Your child's teacher

will be in regular contact with you via Seesaw to share possible learning activities.

This is a time for calm. How you react will impact on your child. We will get through this
difficult time if we all follow the guidelines provided and act as a community.

Stay calm, stay safe,
Nga mihi

Diane Raynes
Principal



